
 

 

 

Assembly Awards  June 15 2018 
 

 

Prep/1D 

Bentley for tuning in and asking provoking questions when learning about seasonal changes. You always share such deep 

thoughts to help others make connections. 

 

Chaise for being so focussed when learning in small groups and so eager to participate in new learning opportunities. We 

are so excited to see you becoming such an excited learner, Chaise. 

 

Prep /1P 

Shelby, I am impressed with the way you persist at all tasks and see them through to the end, even when you find it 

challenging.  

 

Tyler, I am so pleased with the effort you have been putting into learning your letters and sounds. You are doing such an 

incredible job, and you are making some huge achievements. Keep up the terrific work, Tyler! 
 

1/2B 

Torrah for your impressive work during our multiplication unit. You have shown a solid understanding of skip counting in 

2’s and even 4’s! You used some sensible strategies to solve the multiplication problems that you were working on. 

Fantastic to see, Torrah! 

Lucas, you have been a real Hilly Kid this term. You will help a friend without being asked and show respect to teachers 

and your classmates. Thank you for being you, Lucas. 
 

2/3P 

Oliver for all your hard work with following your routines. Your reading is improving and you have nearly reached your 

goal for term 2 already. You are getting more and more writing practice in, and look at all your wonderful work on 

homophones! We are super impressed at how you are applying yourself. Oh! And let’s not forget how awesome you were 

at swimming. You’re a true champion! Keep up the good work! 
 

Mia for your perseverance during the Swimming and Water Safety program. It was amazing watching you put your growth 

mindset skill into practice. You really did turn your ‘can’ts into can do’s and you should be proud. Now to ‘just keep 

swimming’. 

 

3/4BT 

Catherine for being a kind and understanding person who showed her caring nature towards a friend when she was feeling 

sad and upset. You’re a great friend! 

 

Blade for trying his best representing Hillcrest Primary School at the NWPSSA Cross Country at Ulverstone. Well done! 

 

4/5K  

Breanna for always being conscientious and reliable.  I can always count on you to give me your best and to be a positive 

role model to your classmates.  Thank you for being part of The Kelly Gang in 2018. 
 

Chelsey for working hard in class.  I can always count on you to have a go at any task, to do your best and to ask questions 

if you don’t understand. Keep it up!  Thank you for being part of The Kelly Gang in 2018. 
 

5/6F 

Lily for steady and consistent improvement in all areas of writing, but especially narratives (stories). Lily has slowly 

developed skills to create imaginative and creative texts that entertain and engage the reader with improved consideration 

of word choice. Well done, Lily! 

 

Jacob has been a reliable and willing helper in our class. He is always the first to help others and often sees a problem that 

needs fixing and fixes it without being asked. Thank you, Jacob. 
 

5/6HB 

Shyann for supporting her fellow students in their leadership roles and pushing herself beyond her comfort zones to 

achieve more personal successes. 
 

Amber for transferring mathematical skills and strategies to her ERP and being willing to share her knowledge with her 

peers, to help them with their own learning. 


